
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear participants of the Industry Meeting, 
 
We would like to point out that films will be made and 
photographs taken during the event. 
 
With your participation, VDMA receives the right, without 
special remuneration, to create photographs in connection with 
this event and use or allow the use of these recordings in 
audiovisual media (e.g. VDMA internet, social media, 
Twitter, Facebook) and in print media (e.g. VDMA News). The 
photographs will be used on social media (VDMA pages on 
Twitter and Facebook) during the event, exclusively for 
reporting purposes and documentation of the event; there will 
be no further processing of the images. We shall store the data 
for as long as it is needed for the purposes related to our 
processing.  
 
Further information on your individual rights and general 
information on our handling of your personal data is available at 
www.vdma.org/datenschutz. 
 
 
Contact: tanja.kirdorf@vdma.org 
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